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30 MAY 2022 

 
DIVISION MEMORANDUM  

No. ______343________ s. 2022 

 
UPDATING OF THE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT INFORMATION SYSTEM 

(PDIS) ACCOUNT & MAXIMIZING THE USE OF NEAP 379 
 

To: OIC - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Chief Education Supervisors 

Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools 
Heads, Unit/Section 

All Others Concerned 

 
1.  Relative to the memorandum dated 17 September 2021 titled “Provision and 

Distribution of Communication Package for Teachers to Support their Participation 
in NEAP – Recognized Professional Development Programs and Courses (NEAP-

PDP)”, the National Educators Academy of the Philippines issued another 
memorandum dated May 23, 2022 calling for teachers to update their Professional 

Development Information System (PDIS) account for a chance to win smart phone 

and tablets. 
 

 
2. Attached herewith is the copy of the memorandum as reference for the 

mechanics of the program. 
 

3. For information and guidance.  

 

 

NATIVIDAD P. BAYUBAY, CESO VI 
Schools Division Superintendent 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Encl.:  
As stated 










